
 

 

July 2022 

  
from the Chairman  

A Time to Plan for the Rest of 2022 

2022 has been a fun time with a number of activities to date. 
Remember the Girls Day in February? Thanks to Janice Rearick 
and her team, that was a huge success.  The photos tell the 
story. Then Kathy Howitt, Bev Mautner joined the Air Race 
Classic Start Committee, chaired by myself, to host the ARC 
2022 in Lakeland in June.  Cathi Galati did a terrific job to sell 
our chapter merchandise as a fund raiser for future events 
and scholarships.  It was a huge success. And we remember 
the fun time at SE Section Meeting in May in West Palm Beach.  
Arg!! 

Fall 2022 will be busy, too. There is the flight training 
scholarship  with applications due in October, and the SE 
Section Meeting in October in Knoxville, TN. 

Come join us at the next chapter meeting – Sept. 10 at 10 am  in 
the Sebring Terminal Conference Room. 

 

  Girls Day at Sebring Airport-Feb. 2022 
   Bev Mautner at the Simulators, Vikki Greenleaf speaking on the  
   principles of flight, and two of the emergency helicopter pilots 
   based at Sebring. Such fun! 
 
  



                             Florida Heartland 99s Chapter News  
 

Next Meeting: Sept. 10, 2022 @ 10 am Sebring Terminal. 
 

Early Registration for Fall 2022 Section Meeting ends shortly.  
Registration form is available @ Tennessee99s.square.site 

 

Chair: JoAnne Alcorn 
Vice Chair: Kathy Howitt 
Secretary: Vikki Greenleaf 
Treasurer: JoAnne Alcorn 

 
Membership: Vikki Greenleaf 
Scholarship: Lisa Watkins 
Newsletter: Janice Rearick 
Ways and Means - Cathy Galati 
NIFA, EAA, events - Bev Mautner 
Bylaws - Janice       Rearick 
Social Media (FB) - open 
Website - JoAnne Alcorn 
Aerospace Safety and Education - open I       

Inquiries: flheartland99s@gmail.com

                                                          

  SE Spring Meeting-West Palm  
  Lisa Watkins, Bev Mautner, Jo Alcorn 
 
 
 
 
  ARC 2022 Start 
  A Party to fill Goodie Bags and Name 
  Tags for ARC Start 2022 and  
  June ARC Start event 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Calendar of Events, photos, and other news items are on our website FLHeartland99s.com. Send your news to JoAnne Alcorn for 
the website and to Janice Rearick for the newsletter. joannealcorn1@gmail.com (Jo) and janice.peak2peak@gmail.com (Janice). 
 

Neige Stabler; Newest chapter member 
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